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Tuesday, 21st March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

You will likely be aware that Nancy and Thea have been teaching 5 Magnolia together this year. 

This has been a part of Thea’s teacher training which has proven very successful so far.  

Over the last 5 weeks, Thea has been on a placement at another school and Martin has joined 

Nancy in teaching 5 Magnolia as part of his teacher training.  

Both trainees have been making excellent progress under the supportive eye of Nancy who has 

acted as their mentor. The class too have made excellent progress and the leadership team have 

been very happy with the standards of teaching and learning.   

In the summer term, Thea will be assuming even more responsibility for the teaching week. This 

will free Nancy to do some teaching in the Infant School. However, Nancy will still be supporting 

Thea’s development with weekly meetings and regular observations.  

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


